ESVS 2017 experience

Thank you again to the organizing committee and Drs Bjorck and Debus for giving me this opportunity to present our team’s research at such a large European forum. It would not have been possible without your financial assistance and acceptance of our research abstract.

ESVS 2017 was my first large international scientific meeting, having only attended national sized meetings within Canada previously. I was very impressed at how well the events were organized and the breath and variety of sessions targeted at various levels of learners and staff surgeons. I particularly enjoyed participating in the ESVS academy and practising stent graft sizing for AAA repair and thoracoabdominal aneurysms. Thereafter, the next highlight was learning about the most up to date guidelines on AAA repair, mesenteric disease and carotid disease and supplementing it thereafter with the most recent research on the topics through the oral research presentations. I found this to be the most informative meeting, free of commercial bias, and with excellent oral plenary sessions and presenters. This has certainly given myself and my research group a new zest to work towards presenting at one of these oral sessions and providing our research input on PAD in the future. 

Apart from the scientific quality of the material presented, the logistics and administration for the conference was superbly organized, everything from having directional signs and logos at the central railway station, to providing attendees with bus tickets in order to promote local transportation, no detail was left unattended to. The venue was absolutely perfect, historic and appropriately applicable to vascular surgery too. And once again, thank you for thinking of including us trainees and considering our variable financial situations and providing us with these much-needed travel awards. 

With that, I certainly look forward to presenting and attending ESVS 2018 in Valencia and am very keen to learn more about the work being done within the European society, especially around guidelines. These have been extremely informative and helpful, especially to learners, as it provides a concise, and most up to date coalition of information on areas that we are faced with daily, both day and night with our patients. Thank you again.
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